
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jeans for Genes Day 

Thank you for everyone’s donation last week for this charity. A total of £151.95 was raised. 

 

 

School Gateway 

Thank you to those of you who have downloaded the app or registered on the website – 

we have almost half the school population who have. The payment system allows you to 

pay for school meals and other items including trips. If you have yet to sign up, I would urge you to do this, as it is 

a simple quick way to do this without sending money into school. Any money that does come into school must 

come in a named purse or envelope in order for Mrs Stanton to identify who it is from. It should also have what 

it is for.  

 

Healthy Living Week 

This begins on Monday with a fitness day for all children. Please can all children come dressed in sports clothes on 

Monday. 

 

Year 5 & 6 Clubs 

We have spoken to the Year 5 and 6 children this week about their commitment to clubs. If they have signed up 

to participate in a club, we would expect them to attend every week. However there may be occasions when they 

are unable to attend a particular session for a number of reasons. If this is the case we would expect you to write 

a note in your child’s planner explaining that they won’t be attending the club. We have spoken to the children 

about making sure they show either their teacher or the teacher running the club the written note. Failing that, 

please phone in to the school office so that staff are aware.   

 

Sainsbury’s School Games Mark 

You may see from our ‘new’ logo at the foot of our page that we have added to the last 

two years’  gold medal  with a further one this year. We were externally moderated last 

Friday and were overjoyed at the outcome. This recognises the importance we give to 

sport and the opportunities we offer to participate in it at school. It also recognises the 

leadership opportunities that are offered to the children. A huge ‘Well done!’ to 

everyone.  Please visit the website to read the external moderator’s short report. 

 

Year 5 & 6 Kingswood Meeting 

A separate letter has been given to Year 5 & 6 children today regarding visit meeting on Wednesday night at 

school.  

 

Cookery Demonstration 

As part of Healthy Living week, Anne Stonell, who prepares the meals at Pegswood Community Hub, has 

kindly agreed to come into school and give a cookery demonstration for parents. This will be on Tuesday 

4
th

 October at 2.15-3.15pm. Please contact Mrs Stanton if you would like to attend. 
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